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What we are learning

Black History Month
Students in all grades are learning about influential people for Black
History Month. We are reading books about Janet Collins, Trombone Shorty,
Florence Griffith Joyner, Laura Wheeler Waring, Gwendolyn Brooks, Arturo
Schomburg, Georgia Gilmore,  Robert Smalls, and Mary Fields.
4th and 5th Grades
Students are finishing up their research projects and learning to take
information from their research notes and put it into a final research
project. 
3rd and 2nd Grades
Students in 3rd grade are continuing to read and discuss “The Big Sting”.
With students in 2nd grade, I am reading books from the SSYRA jr. list. 
1st Grade and Kindergarten 
Kindergarten and 1st grade students are continuing to learn how to discuss
parts of a story by reading some of the SSYRA jr. books. 
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Reminders

Take care of our books 
If you want to place a book on hold,
you can use the Destiny portal found
on this website. 

Upcoming Events

Library Resources

Ever wonder what Ms. Duke is
reading? 
You can find out here:
https://sites.google.com/gm.sbac.e
du/mediacenter/home

Contact Info

mail: dukecb@gm.sbac.edu

Phone: (352) 955-6709 

February - Black History Month
February 14 - Valentine’s Day

SAVE THE DATE

Book Fair May 23 - May 30 


